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Dear Eleanor,   

A47 North Tuddenham to Easton Scheme: Adequacy of consultation under Section 55 of the 
Planning Act 2008 (as amended). 
 
Thank you for consulting Suffolk County Council.  
 
Having regards to Sections 42, 47 and 48 of the Planning Act 2008 (as amended), we are of the 
view that Highways England have carried out adequate pre-application consultation in accordance 
with the provisions as set out in Sections 42, 47 and 48 of the Act. 
 
Section 42 of the Planning Act 2008 outlines that the applicant must consult each local authority that 
is within Section 43. Suffolk County Council have been consulted at the required stages.  

 

Highways England produced a Statement of Community Consultation (SoCC), in accordance with 
Section 47 of the Planning Act 2008.  

 

We consider that each stage of consultation held has been publicised appropriately, including a 
deadline for receipt by the applicant, as set out in Section 48 of the Planning Act 2008.  

 
Suffolk County Council considered the applicants consultation to be adequate in line with Section 
42, 47 and 48 of the Planning Act 2008.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
Andy Rutter 
Planning Officer 
Growth, Highways & Infrastructure  
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